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Hands on Internship 
 

1. Duration: 2 Months only.  
Irrespective of any degree. 

 

2. No research work, only hands on 
practical to gain practical 
experience of particular service we 
provide as our primary business/ 
in some cases no practical only 
review writing or any assignment 
given by lab in charge to prove 
internship e.g. bioinformatics i.e. 
insilico work 

 

3. Only in batch (min 5 students to 
max 20). (Maximum 25 at any 
time point), resulting in no 
thesis, only experience 
certificate. Successful 
completion of 
bioentrepreneurship i.e. biotech 
internship will be provided.  

4. Fees: Rs. 20,000 per student 
(Discount available for batch of 10 
to 20 student as a group 
admission). 

Final Year Dissertation Project 
 

1. Duration: Min 3 to Max 6 months 
for B.Sc. B.Tech., M.Sc. and 8 to 
12 months for M.Tech. in 
Biotechnology or any life sciences. 

 

2. Original research work and that 
should be conducted by student in 
our laboratory and will be 
published in NCBI database, this 
proves that this is the original 
work, its duration and its validity. 

 

3. Individual project (no requirement 
of batch), resulting in final year 
hard copy of thesis 

 

4. Fees: Rs. 10000 / Rs. 15000/ Rs. 
20000 plus 18% GST per month per 
student depending on basic project 
Vs premium project, only thesis Vs 
thesis with NCBI DNA / protein 
database publication i.e. content 
based. 


